Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Manila
March 27, 2017
MEMORANDUM
FOR : Senior Undersecretary RAFAEL C. YABUT

Officer-in-Charge

This has reference to the herein Memorandum dated March 17, 2017 of Director Edgar B. Tabacon, CESO 1V,
DPWH Regional Office No. 8, Baras, Palo, Leyte, requesting for Project Modification under the FY 2017 GAA, RA.
10924, in the prescribed form (2017, version 2.1), to wit:

FROM (Based on GAA) TO

MFO 2 - FLOOD MANAGEMENT SERVICES | MFO 2 - FLOOD MANAGEMENT SERVICES
Construction/ Maintenance of Flood Mitigation | Construction/ Maintenance of Flood Mitigation
Structures and Drainage Systems Structures and Drainage Systems
Construction of Revetment — Construction of Cadac-an | Construction of Revetment — Construction of Cadac-an
Flood Control Structures (Cadac-an River Basin), | Flood Control Structures (Cadac-an River Basin),
Abuyog, Leyte Abuyog, Leyte 5th LD

Allocation (R)
Allocation (R) 100.000 Million 100.000 _Million

Physical Target  547.340 Lineal Meters
Physical Target  1,500.000 Lineal Meters
Unit Cost (P) 66,666.667 /Lineal Meter Unit Cost (P) 182,701.79 /Lineal Meter

JUSTIFICATIONS:

Decrease in physical target by 952.66 lineal meters were due to:

1. Increase in length of sheet piles used from 6 lineal meters to 9 lineal meters since the project is located in a
swampy/muddy area.

2. Unsuitable materials were replaced by suitable materials (Item 1704(1) — Embankment which accounts to
30.01% of the total estimated direct cost. o

Attached are the required documents such as Form for Evaluation of Modification Request (2017, version 2.1);
Approved Program of Works; BP 202; Location Map; and Geo-tagged pictures.

In view of the above, the request for Modification of the Project is respectfully recommended for consideration and
approval.

ROBERTO R. BERNARDO

Assistant Secretary
Regional Operations in Visayas

APPROVED/ D¥SAPPROVED:

Department of Public Works and Highways
Office of the Secretary

WIN7C01606

Ce: Undersecretary MARIA CATALINA E. CABRAL, PhD.
PPP and Planning Service




